
 
 

 
    

     
        

 
 

   
 

 
 

 
    
   
   
     
    
 

 
     

 
 

 
 

  
 

 
       

 
 

  
 

       
    

  
 

  
  

   
  

 
   

 
  

 

Regular Board Meeting 
February 15, 2021 

The regular meeting of the Maquoketa Valley Board of Education was called to order by President 
Donna Kunde at 5:30 p.m. in the High Library in Delhi, Iowa. All motions carried unanimously unless 
otherwise noted. Five board members were present. There were two staff and one visitor present.  The 
agenda and consent items were approved. 

Two open enrollment requests out were approved. 

The Board tabled reviewing and approving board policies 

The following personnel recommendations were approved: 
Trevor Arnold – employed as Head High School Softball Coach 
Abby DeGroot – employed as Head High School Volleyball Coach 
Morgan Nefzger – employed as Assistant High School Volleyball Coach 
Creig Dunlap – resignation as Annual Sponsor 
Hannah Crumpton – resignation as Middle School Volleyball Coach 

The Board approved to continue the following operational sharing agreements for the 2021-2022 school 
year: Superintendent, School Business Official and Transportation Director. 

The Board also approved the call for bids on a bus purchase to be purchased after July 1st using SAVE 
funds. 

Negotiation strategies will be discussed at the March board meeting after more information regarding 
state funding is determined. 

Maquoketa Valley will host a joint board work session with North Linn on March 1st beginning at 6:30 
p.m.  The meeting will be held at St. John’s Church.  

A budget preparation workshop is scheduled for February 27th. Budget estimates will be discussed at 
the March meeting. 

The regular March board meeting will be held on March 15th at 5:30. The April board meeting will be 
April 19th with an additional meeting held on April 12th in order for the SBO to certify the budget to the 
county by the deadline of April 15th. 

At 5:55 p.m. in a motion by Feldmann, seconded by Huber the Board entered into a closed session 
pursuant to Chapter 21.5(1)(i) of the Code of Iowa for the purpose of discussing evaluation of employees 
not covered by a collective bargaining agreement.  A roll call vote was answered as follows: Dabroski, 
Feldmann, Huber, Kunde, Zietlow; all ayes.  

At 6:26 p.m. the Board entered into open session. 

The meeting adjourned at 6:27 p.m. 


